Message

From:
Sent:
To:
CC:

Subject:

Perfect

Hewitt, James [/O=EXCHANGELABS/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=41B19DD598D340BB8032923D902D4BD1-HEWITT, JAM]
1/11/2018 9:21:46 PM

Patrick Hedger [phedger@freedomworks.org]

Abboud, Michael [/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=b6f5af791a1842fladcc088cbf9ed3ce-Abboud, Mic]

Re: flagging new deregulatory website

thanks.

Sent from my iPhone

On Jan

Sierra Club

11, 2018, at 4:20 PM, Patrick Hedger <phedger@@freedomworks.org> wrote:

This is great stuff James. I will be including this new site in a newsletter I am compiling for
release tomorrow and will forward it to our marketing team to share on our social media.

I haven't heard from Rob yet but I am familiar with his work. I think that is a great group to meet
with and I look forward to attending and helping however I can.

Patrick

On Wed, Jan 10, 2018 at 2:30 PM, Hewitt, James <hewitt james{@epa.gov> wrote:

Patrick,

I wanted to flag this new deregulatory website we just launched that lists all the deregulatory
actions to date since February last year. Would greatly appreciate if you gave this to some of
your policy folks.

https://fwww.epa.gov/laws-regulations/epa-deregulatory-action

Also, I met yesterday with Heritage, CEI, the Conservative Partnership institute, and CRC who
also want to do a similar monthly meeting. I told Rob Bluey we were in talk with you to do a
similar one and he will be reaching out to you sometime soon to loop you in. I believe we will
begin meeting on the first Tuesday of every month.

Hope you’re enjoying the New Year.

Best,
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